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Revisions-More than a Dance Performance


Students hastily rush onto the brightly lit, wood floored dance studio to begin stretching and warming up.  It is the second round of auditions for Revisions 2010, a student variety show that occurred on Jan. 7 and 8.

Originally named Dance Visions, Revisions began six years ago to give student choreographers a chance to display their work. A lack of sufficient interest led to inviting musicians a few years back. While many musicians are not interested in dance and many dancers are not focused on music, they are bound by the common opportunity to share their talent and work with the community.

While it has been an annual event, interest in performing almost doubled this year, according to Performing Arts Curriculum Coordinator and dance teacher Lynn Modell. One explanation for this increase in interest could be that performers like the relatively relaxed atmosphere of Revisions. 

“It’s just a fun thing to do. It’s an opportunity to choreograph,” said sophomore Anna Hoffee, a member of Cantico, the student dance troupe formerly known as Mosaic. 

This increase in interest spurred the creation of the first ever auditions for Revisions. “We have to discriminate because we need to have a finite program. We don’t want to keep people here for three hours,” said Modell.

Students, however, seemed unfazed by the auditions. As “it [was] just the dance teachers” the auditions were “pretty chill,” said Hoffee. 

For the first audition, Modell and fellow producer and dance teacher Christien Polos asked for dances that were a minute long and at the end of each the staff gave feedback to student performers. At the second audition, “completed dances” were performed and the staff looked for polished pieces. “We don’t go into the studio with people. We’re really looking for students to do it on their own,” said Modell.

The show contained two acts comprised of dance and musical talent. Modell believes the unique nature of Revisions garnered the increased interest and need for two acts this year. “It’s pretty much the only faculty-produced event for student musicians and dancers,” said Modell.

Many of the student musicians performed solo, performing original music on instruments varying from piano to guitar to saxophone. Senior Matt Vaughan tried out individually at first but “wasn’t very good at guitar.” He took the feedback and put together a group of friends from his musical theory class and performed in a trio with seniors Minhye Kim and Peter Wise.

Hosted by Needs Improvment, the event was a hit as singers, dancers and instrumentalists alike delighted the audience’s eyes and ears. This year also included performances by Cantico, the Testostatones, Note-a-Fy, and Perfect Pitch.

